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Applicability This Technical Note only applies to the T2000 conventional
radio product  range.

1. Introduction.

Information The current selcall module that is used in the T201X and T2020
radios (the T2000-A36) has certain components that are
becoming obsolete. This has prompted Tait to develop a new
selcall module.

The new selcall module is called the T2000-A37. This selcall
module has a very similar feature set to that of the T2000-A36.

The T2000-A37 is compatible with all series II conventional
radios.

Production will soon commence on this module. The first serial
number for radios with the T2000-A37 is 711813.

CSO’s: Please pass this information onto all relevant personnel
and dealers.
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